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Planning Strategy 

Fareham Borough Council 

Civic Offices 

Civic Way 

Fareham 

PO16 7AZ 

 

Re Proposed Development at the corner of Station Road and the A27 

Dear Sir 

 I hereby tender my objection to the revised planning application for a three storey high building of 15 

retirement flats on the green at the corner of Station Road and the A27. I had no objection to the 

previous plans shown in the Portchester Library for Bungalows. 

These revised plans will clearly invade the privacy of adjacent residents like myself. This proposed 

revised plan was agreed to be included by the Fareham Borough Council at a meeting held on 10
th
 

February 2015 and which adjoining  residents were not previously  made aware.  

I am informed that a viability Report was completed  in  December 2014 for 15 retirement Flats. 

This was plenty of time for the Council to inform  adjacent residents of the revised plan.    

 

Glenda Eaton 




